
SRES - NFIR‹ Ka‰á¡F bt‰¿
NFIR - Rly.  Bd., PNM Sub No.32/2012

õ©o§ kh°l® Gr.II¡F ïUªj

vG¤J nj®it u¤J brŒa nt©L« vd

SRES - NFIR bjhl®ªJ tÈíW¤âaj‹

gadhf bry¡õ‹ »nuil Non-bry¡õ‹ Mf

xU Kiw k£L« js®î brŒJ

õ©o§ kh°l® Gr.II (GP Rs.2400/- Level -4)
gjÉ ca®î tH§f   Rly. Board c¤juî

Mjhu« : Rly. Bd., Lr. RBE No. 63/2019 dt. 23.04.2019

rhjfkhd c¤juit bg‰W¤jªj

SRES‹ jiytU«,

NFIR ‹ bghJ brayhsUkhd

Dr.M. ïuhfitŒahÍ mt®fS¡F e‹¿ !

nkY« ïªj c¤juit bjhl®ªJ mKšgL¤â

gjÉ ca®î tH§f ïuÆšnt ngh®il

 SRES - NFIR tÈíW¤J»wJ.

P.S. NÇaãufhr«
GS/SRES & JGS/NFIR

m¿¡if v© 970 25-04-2019

FLASH
FLASH
FLASH
FLASH
FLASH FLASH

FLASH
FLASH
FLASH
FLASH

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

(RAILWAY BOARD)
No.E(NG)I/2015/PM1/11                          New Delhi, dated 24.04.2019

The General Secretary,
NFIR,
4, State Entry Road,
New Delhi - 110 055.

               Sub : Review of mode of promotion from “Selection” to
                         “Non-Selection” for the post of Shunting Master,
                         Grade-I in GP Rs.4200, Level-6 and Shunting Master,
                         Grade-II in GP Rs.2400.

Ref  :  NFIR’s letter No.II/6/2019 dated 22.01.2019 &
           30.03.2019 to Secretary/Railway Board.

                         **********
Dear Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letters mentioned above
and to state that the matter has been examined in consultation
with Traffic Directorate and accordingly suitable instructions
have already been issued circulated as RBE No. 63/2019 (copy
enclosed).  It is requested that the items may be treated as
finalized.

 Regards,
    Yours Faithfully,

           For Secretary/Railway Board

DA :- As above


